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Just over a month ago, we launched Landon Padge6 Memorial Fund on the belief that 
Landon’s legacy of service and goodwill could transcend life and have an impact on the 
lives of young people for years to come. Since that announcement, we’ve welcomed 
more than 90 donors to the LPMF family and have raised just over $12,000.  What an 
incredible way to start the first year of the Fund.  And we’re just geEng started! 

CrossFit Chamblee - LANDON benefit for Landon 

Padgett Memorial Fund  
CrossFit Chamblee was a very special place for Landon. He was 
both an athlete and coach at CFC.  So, we were especially 

honored and excited to partner with CFC for our very first 
fundraiser on November 3, 2018.  Their 1st Annual LANDON fundraiser included a 
workout of the day, food and drinks and a raffle that included prizes from more than 30 
businesses and individuals.  Online donaVons accepted before the event, 
combined with t-shirt and raffle Vcket sales brought in just over $8,000 - a 
demonstraVon of the power of community when we come together for good. 

We could not be more grateful to CrossFit 
Chamblee owner, Steve Walker, and the enVre 
CrossFit Chamblee family who opened their 
doors, hearts and wallets to make the event 
such an overwhelming success.   

Fall 2018 1



Landon Padgett Memorial Scholarships 
Over the next couple of months, our Board of Trustees will be working on the Landon 
Padge6 Memorial Scholarship program applicaVon process.  We will develop the 
scholarship criteria along with the applicaVon and essay quesVon(s). We expect to have 
the scholarship applicaVon available by early 2019 with scholarship recipients selected 
and announced in Spring 2019.  More informaVon on our progress will be available a^er 
the first of the year. 

Landon’s 33rd Birthday 
November 24, 2018 would have been 
Landon’s 33rd birthday.  What be6er way to 
honor him than with a birthday gi^ to our 
general scholarship fund in his memory. 
100% of your gi^ in any amount will help 
fund scholarships in Landon’s name.   

To give online, please visit:  
landonpadge6.org/give.   

Or, mail your gi^ to: 
Landon Padge6 Memorial Fund 
550 N Logan Street #101 
Denver, CO 80203 

Landon Padge* Memorial Fund is a registered 
501(c)(3) nonprofit corpora=on.  All gi@s are 100% 
tax deduc=ble as allowed by the United States 
Internal Revenue Service. 

Happy Thanksgiving 
From all of us here at Landon Padge6 Memorial Fund, we hope you have a very happy 
Thanksgiving with family and friends.   
 
 
Tony Shiver  
Founder and ExecuVve Director 
Chairman, Board of Trustees 
 
Board of Trustees: Sherry Conklin, Jimmy Padge6, Heather Diamond-Naja, Erika Ludwig, 
James Thacker, Maya Frank, Gina Papa and Brian Johnson
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